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Upcoming Events 
October Cybersecurity Month 

31 Monday 
 Halloween 
 

November Indigenous Heritage 
Month 
1 Tuesday 
 General Election Early Voting, 

Rm106, 10a-6p 
 Candidate Forum, Rm201, 11a 
 Instant Piano, 

Online, 6:30-9:30p 
 NSLS Livestream 

Speaker Kevin Hart, 
Rm201, 5p 

2 Wednesday 
 General Election Early Voting, 

Rm106, 10a-6p 
 Candidate Forum, Rm201, 11a 
 Instant Guitar, Online, 6:30-9:30p 
 Feed Your Brain, Dowlin Family, 

Learning Commons, 12p 
3 Thursday 
 Deadline to submit info for      

Veterans Day Display 
 General Election Early Voting, 

Rm106, 10a-6p 
 Candidate Forum, Rm201, 10:15a 
 Candidate Forum, Rm201, 11:30a 
 Ceramics, Rm114, 5-8p 
4 Friday 
 16wk & 2nd 8wk withdraw dead-

line 
 General Election Early Voting, 

Rm106, 10a-6p 
 Candidate Forum, Rm201, 1p 
5 Saturday 
 General Election Early Voting, Rm 

106, 10a-6p 
6 Sunday 

Daylight Savings Time Ends 
 

Veterans Day Display Deadline Extended to Nov. 3 
ENMU-Ruidoso is dedicating the week of Nov. 7-11 to recognize our 
college campus Veterans and their relative with a Veterans Display. If 
you are a student, faculty or staff who is a military veteran, we want 
to celebrate you! If you would like to be a part of the display, submit 
your and/or a veteran relative’s information by Thursday, Nov. 3 to 
Karen Massey at karen.massey@enmu.edu or stop by her office 
Room 246. Feel free to call with questions at 575-315-1196. Submit 

the following for the Display: Name; Photo; Branch, years, and location(s) of service; 
Rank/grade; Campaigns participated in (ODS, OIF, OEF, etc.), and Affiliation with ENMU-

Ruidoso (student, faculty, staff).  
 

New Employees’ Spotlight 

Trinese Bolding began at the college in February as a part-time adult 
education instructor and now joins the staff as the full-time adult   
education teacher. Prior to that she worked for six years in Colorado 
and California as an early childhood special education teacher. She has 
a Bachelor’s Degree in Child Development, early development, care 
and education from California State University-Sacramento and     
master’s degree in Early Childhood Studies from Walden University, 
Minneapolis, Minn., as well as an Early Childhood Special Education 
Teaching Certificate from San Francisco State University.  
 

Dr. Thomas Freeman is the new Math and Science Department 
Chair and Professor of microbiology and anatomy and physiology. 
He has a Doctor of Philosophy (PhD) degree in Biology, a Master’s 
Degree of Microbiology and a Bachelor’s Degree of Science and 
Wildlife Management from Texas Tech University in Lubbock,  
Texas. He has over 25 years of community college and university 
teaching and research experience at the University of Nebraska, 
Kearney and Omaha. His post doctorate work was completed at 
the University of Cincinnati College of Medicine in Ohio and at the 
Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center College of Medicine Department of Inter-
nal Medicine in Lubbock, Texas. 
 

ENMU Chancellor Candidates on Campus this Week 
Five finalists for the ENMU Chancellor position will be visiting ENMU-Ruidoso this week 
to meet faculty, staff and students. The candidates are as follows:  
 Dr. Bruno Hicks, Provost and VP for Academic Affairs, Dalton State College  
 Dr. James Johnston, Provost and VP for Academic Affairs, Midwestern State          

University 
 Dr. Gary Ligouri, Founding Dean, College of Health Sciences, University of Rhode  

Island 
 Dr. Larry Sanderson, VP of Institutional Research and Accreditation, New Mexico 

Junior College 
 Dr. James Williams, Sr VP for Student Affairs (retired), Emporia State University.  
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